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February, 2015

Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to Oulu and Finland
A meeting of the Extended Bureau of the UNECE Specialized Section on Standardization of Seed Potatoes will take place from 8 to 11 September 2015 at the Radisson Blu Hotel in Oulu. http://www.radissonblu.com/hotel-oulu
“Oulu is a gateway to urban culture as well as having the unique nature of the North. The city of Oulu, located on the shores of the Bay of Bothnia, in the Oulunjoki river delta, is the largest city in Northern Finland. This is where a modern business and tourism city meets northern peace and exoticism.” http://www.visitoulu.fi/en/home/
The High Grade Region for quality seed potato production is located close to Oulu (in Tyrnävä and Liminka). Most of the Finnish seed potatoes are produced in this region. The Extended Bureau will go on a technical visit to Tyrnävä.
Oulu is about 600 km north of Helsinki. There are several daily flights between Helsinki and Oulu (http://www.finnair.com/int/gb/home-page, http://www.norwegian.com/en/). The flight takes about 1 hour. 

For those of you who will be in Helsinki (http://www.visithelsinki.fi/en) on the morning of 7 September, we are planning a meeting with potato researchers at the University of Helsinki. For your information, I am planning to take a flight to Oulu with Finnair at 17:00 hrs. You are very welcome to book the same flight or arrange for another one which might suit you better.
We have booked accommodation at the Radisson Blu Hotel Oulu, where the meeting will be held . You can reserve a standard single room at 106 €/night or a standard double room at 121 €/night. The room price includes breakfast, internet, gym and sauna. You can also ask for other room types. Please, make your reservation by sending an e-mail to sales.oulu@radissonblu.com mentioning the code UNECE SEED POTATO.

Please register for the meeting by filling in the attached registration form and sending it to hanna.kortemaa@evira.fi not later than 12 June, 2015.
I hope to see you all in Oulu in September. If you don’t have to hurry back home after the meeting, you could extend your stay in Finland to enjoy the autumn colours of Lapland and the Arctic Circle region, which is not far from Oulu. September is the best time to do this. http://www.visitfinland.com/article/autumn-colours-galore/
Hanna Kortemaa

Head of Seed Certification Unit

Finnish Food Safety Authority Evira

hanna.kortemaa@evira.fi
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